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 F 
 undFest (our annual auction 
of events, services and 
treasures that you just can’t 
get anywhere else) is 

ready to launch!  

WHERE? NSUC Fellowship Hall  

WHEN? Saturday, May 6, 2017 
Doors open at 5 pm, dinner at 
5:30, live auction at 6:15, done by 

8 pm (we hope).  

WHAT? Live auction (even shorter 
this year), silent auction (even bet-

ter this year), door prizes, raffles.  

WHY? To raise at least $25,000 
for NSUC, to contribute to Noted 
Social Unitarian Connections, and 

have lots of fun.  

HOW?  Purchase tickets in the of-
fice during the week or from a 

FundFest volunteer on Sundays.    

By early May, we will have sup-
plied you with the list of offerings. 
As you look over the list and zero 
in on those events that you hope to 
win, remember that everyone wins: 
you, the donor, and NSUC.  All can 
have a good time, whether you 
spend little or lots or some amount 
in the middle. You might even walk 
away with one of several raffles 
or door prizes. This year, we are 
reducing the number of items in the 
live auction and increasing those in 
the silent auction so that the 3 hour 
evening is shorter and more fun. 
We’ve engaged a wonderful auc-
tioneer from outside the community 
(for now) who will work with the 
committee and our in-house Master
-of-Ceremonies, the incomparable 
Barrie Forbes. The speakers will 
wear headsets so all can hear, 
there will be no live music so you 
can talk together before and after 
the auction, and interruptions will 
be kept to a minimum. Jim Ste-
phenson and crew will assure that 
all records are masterfully man-

aged.  The light meal will accom-
modate almost all dietary needs; 

the bar, most liquid requirements.  

With your ticket at the door, you 
will have the opportunity to pur-
chase a bottle of high quality 
French wine at a greatly reduced 
price because of our association 
with the French consulate - just let 
the ticket takers know you want 
one to share at your table. Oth-
erwise the usual house special will 
be available by the glass or bot-
tle.  Please consider donating a 
nice bottle of wine and/or some 
good quality chocolate to be as-
sembled into raffle baskets. Shar-
ing these things added a really 
nice touch to last year’s event and 
we hope it will do so again this 
year. These can be dropped off 
at the church office beforehand 
or, if that’s not possible, at the 
event.  The silent auction will be 
displayed in the foyer and on 

walls leading to the Fellowship 
Room. Check it out!  Some usual 
live auction items may be there 
now. If you offer an object that is 
difficult to transport or display, 
send an image to 
jvaughan48@gmail.com for at-
tachment to the bid sheet. If you 
can’t attend, fill out the Absentee 
Order Form (which explains the 
process) and return it to the church 
office by 2 pm, Friday, May 5th. 
Child minding, with children eating 
together, will take place in RSB. 
New families can approach the 
ministers for a $50 credit towards 

their successful bids.            

~ Brian McConnell  
for the FUNdFEST Team  

(Barrie Forbes, Leslie Gibbons, 
Jean Prescott, Stuart Browning,  

Andrea Fast, Jim Stephenson,  
Bob & Joanna Vaughan) 

 

 


